
 
  Important Update from People First Dorset 

 
 

  
At the moment, we are finding it hard to raise the money 
we need to run People First Dorset.  
 

  
Less money means we have had to make some changes 
at People First Dorset.   
 

We have: 
 

• reduced the number of staff: We have had to say 
goodbye to some of our lovely staff, who are not 
working for us anymore.  
 

• reduce the number of events: With less staff to run 
our projects, we will have to stop running some 
events.  
 

• less people to answer the phone: We won’t be able 
to answer the phone as often. If we don’t answer, 
please leave a message. We will call you back as 
soon as we can.  

 
  

We are very sorry. We know our activities are important 
to many of you.  
 

We are working hard to keep the charity going.  
 

  
You can help! 
 

Do you know anyone who might want to donate money 
to us?  This is how they can help:- 
 

• they can donate easily on our website, using the 
donate button. www.peoplefirstdorset.org.uk 

• email us at office@peoplefirstdorset.org.uk  
• call us on 01305 257600  

 
  

Thank you for your understanding and support.  
 

We will keep you updated on what’s happening.  
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